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I understand a Parliamentary Enquiry is being conducted into Canberra memorials. I'd appreciate you 
passing this submission to the Enquiry: 
  
I am not in favour of the proposed World War 1 and 2 memorials at Rond Point. They are disruptive to 
the ambience of the location, are far too big and are totally superfluous. The Australian War Memorial 
should remain the memorial for WWs 1 and 2, where the names of the war dead are appropriately 
recorded. Canberra, and Australia, does not need a self indulgent monstrosity by the lake. 
  

  
Thank you 
  
Tim Coyle 
 


